
Ms. Jackson, 

 

I am writing to express my views on Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold Project. The opportunity 

presented by the Stibnite Gold Project is compelling for many reasons and it is a project I am 

committed to seeing come to fruition. 

 

The Stibnite Gold Project will generate significant federal, state and local taxes over the life of the 

project. Estimate show the company will contribute $86 million in state taxes over two decades. The 

economic benefits tied in with the environmental restoration of the site provide a win-win for the 

citizens who live in the surrounding communities, the state and the general population. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho wants to invest $1 billion in our state, bring more than 1,000 jobs to rural Idaho 

and still provide access to Idaho's public lands. This is the type of project our state needs. I highly 

encourage the U.S. Forest Service to pick alternative 2 as the preferred alternative moving forward. 

 

Thank You, 

 

 

Name: Kem Haines 


